

## THE SECRETARY OF HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND WELFARE WASHINGTON, D. C. 20201

JUL 30 1979

The Honorable Arthur S. Flemming Chairman
United States Commission on Civil Rights
Washington, D.C. 20425

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Thank you for your letter and the report of the Kansas Advisory Committee.

I have asked David S. Tatel, the Director of the Office for Civil Rights, to consider the report and advise you of any action his office plans to take in regard to reviewing the Topeka schools. You should be hearing from him within the next two weeks.

Sincerely,

AUG 0 6 1973